St. John the Baptist P.S. 250 Garvaghy Road Portadown BT62 1EB Tel. (028) 3833 6211 Fax. (028) 3836 2051



Principal: Miss C McCooe

e-mail: info@stjohnthebaptist.portadown.ni.sch.uk Web site: www.stjohnthebaptist.org.uk

28th May 2019.

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As of tomorrow afternoon, essential planned work is to be carried out around the school grounds until further notice. There will be some disruption to the front yard and office area. This will obviously impact on children arriving in the morning and being collected after school. As we do not know the full extent of the work being carried out, updates will be available on the school website and app to keep parents informed.

During this time, we propose that Primary 1 and 2 children are to be lined up under the shelter at the Foundation Stage doors in the morning time and stay in their classrooms at 2 pm until parents come to collect them from the same area. Rang 1 and 2 will walk to the top of the lane at the side of the Naiscoil. Primary 3 children will be walked to the path in front of the shelter, to be collected by parents waiting in the school car park.

Primary 4-7 children if required will leave from the side of the school at the nursery end. I apologise for the inconvenience caused and appreciate your co-operation at this time.

Yours Sincerely.

A.M. Coleman

A.M.Coleman